
NOTICE TO PROCEED

18 February 2021

Sir:

Please be informed that, pursuant to the Notice of Award dated 18 February
2021, signed by the Undersecretary and Head of the Procuring Entity, DLCL
Transport, Inc. is hereby given this Notice to Proceed for the Lease of Motor
Vehicle from 20 February to 06 March 2021 in the total amount of Seventy-One
Thousand Two Hundred Thirteen Pesos and Thirty-Four Centavos (PhP
71,213.34) only, inclusive of all taxes and other lawful charges.

This Notice is issued in accordance with the requirements of Republic Act No.
9184, otherwise known as the "Government Procurement Reform Act of 2003" and
shall take effect upon receipt hereof.

Very truly yours,

J. EDUARDO MALAYA
Undersecretary for Administration
and Head of the Procuring Entity

MR. DALE LEONEIL CHUA LIM
Authorized Representative

DLCL Transport, Inc.
1326 Eulogio St. Ave. cor. Balete Drive

Quezon City


